
All American Wallpapering Completes Work at Camp Pendleton Marine Base 
 
MURRIETA, CA, Aug. 27, 2013 – All American Wallpapering, Inc. has completed a 
large-scale project for the Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton involving the facility’s 
Martial Arts building, Range Support building and a warehouse. 
“The scope of the job involved many layers of government approvals and clearances,” 
said All American Wallpapering, Inc., President and CEO Greg McAllister. “We are 
pleased to announce the U.S. Marine Corps did sign off on the completed work.” 
The project scope included installation of photo murals depicting Marines in various 
situations. Historic and current-day images were used on the many murals. 
The project took approximately one week to complete. 
“We were on a tight deadline. The military was very strict, but fair, in its requirements on 
the project,” McAllister explained. “All American Wallpapering was one of many 
subcontractors hired for the job that included opening new buildings and remodeling 
others. 
“Installing murals can be tricky, and that is where experience and rapport with mural 
manufacturers pays off,” McAllister continued. “It also helps that our company met 
rigorous government requirements, including a specialty California license for wallpaper 
work, scissor-lift certification, general liability insurance, and bonding. Government 
officials also conducted company personnel background checks and they required details 
on the types of tools and safety gear we used. We were also required to attend a safety 
course.” 
For more than 30 years, All American Wallpapering, Inc. has been serving the residential 
and commercial markets throughout Southern California. Services include wallpaper 
installation, wallpaper removal, wallpaper repair, wallpaper sales, and painting. The 
company is licensed, bonded, and carries $2 million in general liability insurance. 
 
For more information, contact: 
Greg McAllister, President and CEO 
714-501-2238 
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